
 

 

 

Over the time your child is here at Chancery Lane Montessori, we will be 

taking small groups of children on community walks. The purpose of these 

walks will be to provide the children with the opportunity to get to know 

the local environment and community, the transportation, the people around 

us and any other aspects they notice that interest them.  

The walk will be at a time during the day when weather best permits, and 

there will be two teaching staff with the group, meaning that we can take 6 

children with a ratio of one adult to three children.  

We will be choosing children at random and therefore we ask you to please 

sign the attached consent form in order to allow your child the opportunity 

to take part. 

A typical walk will see us heading through the local streets within a 2km 

radius of our preschool. There will be no cost for this excursion, but we do 

ask that you ensure your child has spare clothes in their school bag as they 

may visit the water course in Victoria Square. 

Regards, 

Chancery Lane Montessori teaching Team.  

----------------------------------------------------------- 

I do / do not consent to ___________________________ 

taking part in our community walks. 

Parent Signature: _______________________ 

Date:____/____/_____ 

 


